
This week has flown by, especially since it was a bank holiday Monday, so 

it is a shorter newsletter this week. With only another two weeks left until 

the next school holiday, we still have so much to pack in!  

Pupils in year 6 have been focussed on last minute revision for the SATs 

tests which begin on Monday. They have been amazing and so have the 

Year 6 staff. We are hoping for lovely weather on Friday for the traditional 

end of SATS week water fight!  

This morning, a selection of Year 3 pupils enjoyed taking part in a special 

craft session to be part of a new exhibition entitled HIDDEN which is 

coming to St Peter Mancroft, in the centre of Norwich, from June 27th to 

August 31st. Admission is free. HIDDEN is an art installation from 

internationally renowned sculptor Peter Walker exploring the concept of 

what is unseen or concealed in the world around us. You can see 

examples of his previous installations in Churches and Cathedrals on his 

website: www.peterwalkersculptor.com.  

Athletics club after school on Thursday has proved very popular – thank 

you to Mrs Eves and Mrs Whitmore for their joint efforts running it.  

Finally, you may have noticed some new plants outside the front of the 

school? Mr Savage very kindly bought them for the school as a leaving 

present. Mr Bird has planted them along the perimeter blue fences and 

they include a selection of climbing plants such as passion flower and 

honeysuckle. These plants will be a beautiful addition to the school 

grounds and a thank you from all of us to Mr Savage will be on its way to 

him very soon.  

Have a lovely restful weekend everyone and to all our Year 6 pupils sitting 

the tests next week - we are so proud of you and know that you will all do 

your very best. We wish you lots of luck!  

 

http://www.peterwalkersculptor.com/

